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Officials Committee

 The PVS Officials Chair, Tim Husson, has submitted a separate report on the status of 
officials in the LSC.

 Thanks to the PVS Officials for the thousands of volunteer hours they have provided in the 
past year to enable the extensive competition schedule in PVS.

Safety Committee

 The PVS Safety Committee Chair, Kurt Thiel, has submitted a separate report.

Technical Committee

 The PVS Technical Committee Chair, Jim Thompson, has submitted a separate report.

Equipment

 Equipment Manager, Carrie Tupper, has done a very good job managing and maintaining 
the PVS equipment.  Meet hosts and meet referees can count on a complete set of working 
equipment.

 Several PVS clubs now won their own timing equipment (semi-automatic).  This has cut 
down on the number of equipment rentals for club-sponsored meets.

 Very little new equipment needed to be purchased in the last year.  Additional radios were 
bought so that a set of radios now includes 10 units.  The equipment manager performed 
minor repairs and a few items were repaired by Colorado Timing Systems.

 PVS now has enough working equipment to support a short course four-meet weekend 
(i.e. November Open) or a long course two-meet weekend (i.e PVS LC Open).

 Fairland Aquatics Center and the Prince George’s Sports and Learning Complex bought 
new timing equipment and large scoreboards last year.  The PVS Equipment Manager has 
been helping the staff at those pools with their equipment set-up and operation.  They 
have set their rental rates well above PVS rental rates.  They will also not allow use of the 
scoreboards without renting their equipment.
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